## LODDON PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs S Phillips, MA ED (Open)

Silverdale Road, Earley, Reading, Berkshire, RG6 7LR Tel: (0118) 9261449 Fax: (0118) 9266351 Email: <a href="mailto:secretary@loddon.wokingham.sch.uk">secretary@loddon.wokingham.sch.uk</a>



Sports clubs

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing to inform you that all **school run clubs** will begin week commencing Monday  $1^{st}$  May ending week beginning Monday  $9^{th}$  July 2017. Other non-sporting clubs will be communicated to the children separately via letter or class teachers.

The following clubs are open to all children in the specified year groups. Please take a note of which year groups the clubs are offered to and apply for appropriate clubs.

Club	Year groups	When	Where	Spaces available	Special notes
Cricket Club	Years 5-6	Tuesday 12.15- 12.45pm	Kites Classroom	20 spaces	PE kit and water bottle Packed lunch is required.
Basketball Club	Years 4-6	Tuesday 3.30- 4.15pm	Hawks Classroom	20 spaces	PE kit and water bottle.
Athletics Club	Years 4-6	Tuesday 3.30 - 4.15pm	Bennu Classroom	20 spaces	PE kit, trainers and water bottle
*Swimming Club	Years 3-4 Years 5 -6	Wednesday 12.15- 12.45pm	Swimming Pool	16 spaces	Swimming Kit. Packed Lunch is Required
Rounders Club	Years 4-6	Wednesday 3.30 - 4.15pm	Phoenix Classroom	20 spaces	PE kit and water bottle
Country Dancing	Year 1	Friday 3.30pm- 4.15pm	Seahorses	16 spaces	PE kit and water bottle

\*Please note swimming club is for children who are already able to swim and do not take part in Curriculum swimming. Years 3 & 4 will swim W/C:  $1^{st}$  May - W/C:  $4^{th}$  June and Years 5 & 6 will swim from W/C:  $5^{th}$  June - W/C:  $9^{th}$  July.

If your child would like to be involved in one of these clubs then please return the attached form indicating which club they would like to attend. You will need to sign the slip, giving permission for them to attend and tick the relevant box, telling us how they will get home after the club. Please ensure that your request slip is in by the deadline so places can be allocated and clubs can begin on time. All slips should be returned to the school office by 9.30am on Thursday 27<sup>th</sup> April.

This term, we are giving pupils the opportunity to request a first and second place sports club. We will endeavour to place all pupils in their first choice club, however if this is not possible then we will use the second choice option.

Please note that where more children wish to take part in a club than there are places available names will be selected at random from all requests so as to allocate places at the club. You will be informed on Friday 28<sup>th</sup> April via a slip to your child, if your child has a place. Unfortunately if your child does not receive a slip it means they do not have a place. If there are any spare spaces for any of the clubs pupils can then sign up at the office. This will be on a first come, first served basis. Pupils are welcome at this point to sign up for a second or even third club, if spaces are available!















## <u>Please remember to let the office know in good time if your child is not able to attend their after school club.</u>

We are also able to offer the following clubs and activities that are provided by outside agencies. Please contact the agents directly to check availability.

**Gymnastics** Tuesday 8-8.45 and Tuesday 3.30-4.15pm please contact Kayleigh White-kayleighholder@icloud.com

**Streetdance** Y4-6: Monday 8-8.45am & Y1-3: Wednesday 8-8.30am in the Main Hall. Rachel Purvey - 07970872715 or email rachelpurvey@hotmail.co.uk

Cubs Y3-5: Monday 6.30-8.00pm. Recent activities include camps and canoeing. Please see their website <a href="https://www.84thereadingscouts.org.uk">www.84thereadingscouts.org.uk</a>.

Yours sincerely

Mrs O' Halloran Sports Assistant













